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APR 192017

Re: GREENE, MOR

This letter is to inform you that the above referenced general industrial stormwater facility permit
is no longer required to sample and monjtor stormwater discharges at the frequency established
in the permit. The basis for this determination is due to the fact that the permit requires adequate
stormwater best management practices (BMPs) to be in place and maintained at your facility to
control the discharge of water contaminants associated with the industrial activity. In addition to
BMP requirements, the permit also requires the documentation of regularly scheduled BMP
evaluations and assessments within the facility’s Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan
(SWPPP). Pollutant benchmarks for the evaluation of BMPs continue to be applicable as a
means to determine BMP effectiveness however stormwater samples are not required to be
submitted to the department or taken at a required frequency. In the coming months the
department will conduct permit modifications to remove the stormwater sampling requirements
from your permit consistent with this notice. In the meantime this letter serves as documentation
for waiver of the stormwater sampling permit requirement.

Please note that any sampling requirements of non-stormwater discharges contained in your
permit remain in effect. Additionally, the department may require sampling and reporting as a
result of illegal discharges, compliance issues, complaint investigations, or evidence of off-site
impacts from activities at the facility. If such an action is needed, the department will specify in
writing the sampling requirements, including such information as location and extent.

If you have any questions regarding this notice please contact the department’s regional office in
your area. Contact information for the department’s regional offices can be found at

http://dnr.mo.gov/regions/

Kansas City Regional Office 816-251-0700
St. Louis Regional Office 314-416-2960
Southeast Regional Office 573-840-9750
Northeast Regional Office 660-385-8000
Southwest Regional Office 417-891-4300
Sincerely,

WATER PROTECTION PROGRAM

Chris Wieberg, Chief
Operating Permits Section
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